
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 

 

 

DID YOU KNOW?
Members of the Pep Club and Key Club used to 
attend Ponca Camp for the weekend, starting 
around 1972 and continuing until the 1980’s.  
The girls and boys went at different times. I'm 
not sure why it stopped, but we always had a 
great time there.  
 

By Treasurer Debra Weyers, Class of 1979 

 I didn’t have much luck finding more pictures, but I did my best to gather what I could. 
 

Ponca State Park is located in 
the northeastern part of 

Nebraska, specifically in the 
Missouri River bluffs. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


